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Review Committee File No. 1381-75-10
Colgate Division Grievance No. D.Gr/C 12-75-2
Upgrade of Lineman to Troubleman

MR.. D. N. STRUNK, Chairman
Colgate Division
Joint Grievance Committee

The Review Committee is in receipt of your letter
dated June 24, 1975, in which the above-subject grievance
was being returned to the Review Committee for settlement.

Inasmuch as the facts have not changed subsequent
to the Pre-Review Committee's letter of May 27, 1975, the
Review Committee agrees that the interpretation, as
described by Mr. Mollart in his February 1968 letter, is
proper, and the grievance is settled without adjusbnent.

This case is considered closed and should be so
rioted in the minutes of your next Joint Grievance Committee
meeting.
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